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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. ;3.

Lnelosure. 15th september, 1928,

Dear Sir,

I have to inform you that new freeboard
certificates ure desired for the S«5. "BENCAL LARU", and to
reguest that the Surveyors wilil arrange to verify the
freeboards of this vessel and forward the usual verificstion
of marking form, with « view to the issue of new certificates.

4 memorandum of the freeboards is enclosed for
their guidance.

1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Seeretary.

The Secretary,

LIVERPOOL.
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